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PARENT CONFERENCES 
 
 
 
 The Board of Education encourages parent conferences with teachers as an  
effective means of communication between the home and school.  These conferences provide 
opportunity for open communication regarding administrative procedures, instructional 
programs, goals and objectives, and pertinent information regarding pupil progress. 
 
 Except for scheduled elementary-level conference days, such conferences shall be 
scheduled around the school day or during the evening so as to not interfere with the 
instructional process. 
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